From: Planning Consultations - Environment & Economy [mailto:PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 January 2015 09:36
To: Jenny Barker; Lisa Michelson
Cc: Planning; Planning Consultations - Environment & Economy
Subject: Thank you
Importance: High

Dear Jenny,

I would like to thank you for providing Oxfordshire County Council with some extra time on Eco Town applications. 

We will aim to submit our final response for Eco Town Application 1 (Amendment) on 30th January 2015 which is this Friday.

We will aim to submit our final response for Eco Town Application 5 on 3rd February 2015 which is Tuesday.

Kindest Regards

Tahira Khan

Triage Officer
Oxfordshire County Council

Speedwell House | Speedwell Street | Oxford | OX1 1NE

